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Submission: ----- Original Message-----

Sent: Thursday, 7 March 2019 8:12 AM
To: Local Government Mailbox
Subject: Rates

I do not approve of your idea of increasing the rates. I live in Sally and for a long time you are aware the road into Sally and
Soldiers Point is in dire need of upgrading.

Nothing is getting done.

No no rate increase.





